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 121 Knox Road, #6 
College Park, MD 20740
March 4, 2009

 Linda Hennessee, Managing Editor
World Discovery
1650 K Street, NW
Washington, DC 20036

 Dear Ms. Hennessee:

 Please accept my application for the summer editorial internship listed 
with the Career Development Center at the University of Maryland.  
Currently I am a junior at the University of Maryland, with a double 
major in English and Latin American studies.

Over the past three years I have gained considerable experience in 
newspaper and magazine journalism, as you will see on my enclosed 
résumé. I am adept at digital photography and familiar with photo editing 
software; my primary interests lie in feature writing and landscape 
photography. My professional goal is to work as a photojournalist with an 
international focus, preferably for a major magazine. I cannot imagine a 
better introduction to that career than a summer at World Discovery.

I am available for an interview almost any time and can be reached at 301-
555-2651. My e-mail address is jrichardson@example.net. My portfolio is 
online at http://jrichardson.example.net/jrportfolio.htm. 

I look forward to hearing from you.

 Sincerely,

 Jeffrey Richardson
Enc.

March 16, 2009

Jonathan Ross
Managing Editor
Latino World Today
2971 East Oak Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21201

Dear Mr. Ross:

Thank you very much for taking the time yesterday to speak to the University of 
Maryland’s Latino Club. A number of students have told me that they enjoyed 
your presentation and found your job search suggestions to be extremely helpful. 

As I mentioned to you when we first scheduled your appearance, the club publishes 
a monthly newsletter,  Latino Voice. Our purpose is to share up-to-date information 
and expert advice with members of the university’s Latino population. Considering 
how much students benefited from your talk, I would like to publish excerpts from it 
in our newsletter.

I have taken the liberty of transcribing parts of your presentation and organizing 
them into a question-and-answer format for our readers. When you have a moment, 
would you mind looking through the enclosed article and letting me know if I may 
have your permission to print it? I would be happy, of course, to make any changes 
or corrections that you request. I’m hoping to include this article in our next 
newsletter, so I would need your response by April 4.

Once again, Mr. Ross, thank you for sharing your experiences with us. You gave 
an informative and entertaining speech, and I would love to be able to share it with 
the students who couldn’t hear it in person. 

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Richardson
Associate Editor

Enc.
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